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Dringhouses Primary School
Enjoying Excellent Education

20th November 2022
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) of Children in Year 3/4

History to Life Stone Age Workshop
Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th December 2022

We have been lucky enough to arrange for History to Life to come into school to give
the children in Year 3/4 a hands-on learning experience about the Stone Age. These
engaging workshops are to celebrate the end of our learning project, School of Rock.

The workshops will take place, in school, on Tuesday 6th and Wednesday 7th
December. To cover the cost of this we ask for a contribution of £3.64 per child
payable on ParentPay.

In accordance with our policy, we invite parents/carers to contribute to the cost of visits
or activities organised to enrich the curriculum. No child will be excluded from these
activities if his or her parent(s)/carer(s) are unable to make the contribution. However,
we are sure you will understand that we cannot afford to pay for them within the funds
available to us. If insufficient contributions are received, then these activities may not
go ahead. If anyone has difficulty with this, we will be happy to discuss it confidentially.

Yours sincerely
The Y3/4 Team
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